
 
Name of person 
Address of person 
City, State, zip code 
 
Dear Person: 
 
You have been selected to participate in an important survey about coastal &ocean Georgia and 
Grays Reef National Marine Sanctuary. 
 
In about a week's time, you will receive a questionnaire in the U.S. mail. 
 
This survey is intended for those who have used or visited Grays Reef National Marine 
Sanctuary (GRNMS).  Managers of GRNMS would like to know how you feel about ocean & 
coastal resources management off the Georgia coast and in GRNMS.  And, more specifically, 
your uses of these ocean & coastal resources and your opinions about different management 
strategies and regulations.  Results of this survey will be posted on the Office of National Marine 
Sanctuary web site.   
 
Your specific responses or any personal information about you will not be made public, in order to 
protect your privacy.  Only statistical summaries of information across all survey respondents will be 
released publicly or made available to GRNMS managers. 
 
For statistical sampling purposes, we need the person in the household that is 18 years of age 
or older and who has used or visited Grays Reef to fill out the questionnaire. 
 
Your participation in this effort will be extremely appreciated. 
 
 Sincerely, 
 
 
 Contractor 
 
 

 
 
 
 


